
 

 

 

         

          17st April 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Can I firstly just take this opportunity to say, on behalf of all the teachers, that I hope you 

and your children are keeping well in this difficult time. We are missing the children and 

look forward to being together again soon. 

 

I am sure that it has been really challenging at points, for them and for you, and hope that 

the resources we have sent out to you are helpful. Whilst this is technically the Easter 

holidays and, therefore, you may be wishing to take a break from home learning, for some 

families it may be more appropriate to keep some structure. Please rest assured that there 

is no right or wrong and that whatever is working for your family in these unprecedented 

times is absolutely okay.  

 

I have included some more links to resources to support home learning in this letter. Please 

can I also remind you about the Home Learning Projects on our school website which 

provide a wide range of suggested learning activities for each key stage to span 7 weeks. 

Further Home Learning Projects will be made available over the coming weeks and we will 

inform you when these are ready. 
https://www.greatwhelnetham.suffolk.sch.uk/website/home_learning_work__1/460401 

 

In addition, there are Speech and Language resources which can be accessed via this link 

https://speechandlanguage.info/parents.  

 

Stradbroke Primary has also developed a SharePoint site with more resources for parents to 

use with their children. If you would like to join the site, please email 

onlinelearning@asst.org.uk. Everyone is welcome and there are some great resources. 

 

I also highly recommend the lessons are all available on the White Rose Maths website at 

www.whiterosemaths.com/homelearning where you’ll also find clear instructions on exactly 

how access and use the right material for your child’s year group. 

https://www.greatwhelnetham.suffolk.sch.uk/website/home_learning_work__1/460401
https://speechandlanguage.info/parents
http://www.whiterosemaths.com/homelearning


 

Just a reminder – if you are using any YouTube links and videos to help your child with their 

learning, please be aware that adverts can pop up when you are least expecting them to! 

We would advise that your child uses YouTube with your supervision to keep them safe. We 

hope that you are able to enjoy the Easter with your families and, as ever, we are thinking of 

each and every one of you. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Mrs Barrow 

CEO ASST 

 

 

 


